
INTRODUCTION

Montgomery County Educational Service Center and PublicSchoolWORKS are fully committed to the security of your information. As part
of our district’s ongoing commitment to security and reducing the number of passwords you need to remember, the login process for
PublicSchoolWORKS will be changing to a Google Single Sign-On procedure. This ensures that you will be able to log in using your district
Google account username and password.

The login change will be effective on March 2nd, 2023. This change will only affect how you log in, everything else will remain the
same.  Below are step-by-step instructions on how to log in to your PublicSchoolWORKS account via Google.
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